REGIONAL DISTRICT OF BULKLEY-NECHAKO

EVACUATION ALERT RESCINDED
August 16, 2018 at 1530 hours

A small portion of the Expanded Evacuation Alert issued on August 15, 2018 at 2000
by the Regional District of Bulkley Nechako is being rescinded. It covered the following
area:

The small portion that is approximately 7 kms east of Fort Fraser to the junction
of Highway 16 and Highway 27 and approximately 14 kms north on Highway 27
(as shown on the attached map).

For more information contact: Regional District of Bulkley-Nechako at 1-800-320-3339
Monday to Friday from 0830 — 1630.
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Chair
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